
 

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION 

Visit www.longbeach.gov/lbrecycles or call our Hotline at (562) 570-2876 
The City of Long Beach intends to provide reasonable accommodations in accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990.  

This information is available in an alternative format by request to 562-570-2850. Printed on recycled paper. 

 

FREE DOCUMENT SHREDDING EVENT   

The City of Long Beach is hosting a free shredding event 
to help residents securely dispose of confidential 
documents and more. 

When: Saturday, March 7,2020 

Time: 9:00 am to 11:00 am 

Where:  Veterans Memorial Stadium Parking Lot  
 5000 E. Lew Davis St. 
 

• 3 box maximum per car  

• Mobile shredding truck on-site  
(until truck is full)  

 
WE ACCEPT:  

• Confidential documents, white or colored paper 

• Manila file folders, staples and paperclips 

• CDs, hard drives and cell phones 

• Envelopes and cardboard 

• 3-ring binders, credit cards 

WE DO NOT ACCEPT:  
Hanging file folders, metal objects, plastics, glass, 

plastic bags, food materials, batteries, weapons. 

Recycle Unwanted Documents and Save Space! 


